Town of Hartford
Planning Board 
January 8, 2024


Present:  Margaret Matthews, Dan Larochelle, Larry Giroux and Don Perrone

Attending:  CEO Scott Mills and Selectboard Member Lee Holman

The meeting convened at 7:00 PM.

The minutes for the December meeting were read and accepted.

CEO Report:  The board discussed the CEO report.

Subdivision Ordinance:   The board discussed suggested revisions to the subdivision ordinance that were noted during the review of the Goodwin subdivision application.
The secretary subsequently forwarded those suggestions to the selectboard.

Request by Mr. Don Webster:   Mr. Webster expressed a desire to attend the board's February meeting to discuss an issue with the title to a property and compliance with the subdivision ordinance.  The board discussed the matter and decided to that it must wait for Mr. Webster to clarify his request at the February meeting.

PL 2021 LD 2003:   Chair Margaret Matthews attended Housing Opportunity Program's outreach on PL 2021 and the board discussed the guidance the information obtained regarding the necessary revisions to the zoning ordinances.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM
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